
Dear Editor,  

Thank you for carefully reviewing our manuscript previously titled “HCC patient was 

successfully treated with ALPPS and Apatinib: A case report” for possible 

publication in the World Journal of Clinical Cases. We are grateful to you and your 

reviewers for their constructive critique. We have revised the manuscript, highlighting 

our revisions in red and have attached point-by-point responses detailing how we have 

revised the manuscript in response to the reviewers' comments below. 

 

1. Well written report Please add some pathology images of HCC and microvascular 

invasion. 

We have added a pathological picture of a clear microvascular tumor thrombus 

(Figure 5). 

 

Thank you for your consideration and further review of our manuscript. Please do not 

hesitate to contact us with any further questions or recommendations. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

Li Nianfeng 


